

22nd September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Harvest Festival Week - Monday 2nd October to Friday 6th October 2023

Harvest Festival Week is taking place the week commencing Monday 2nd October 2023. As part of our Harvest Festival celebrations, we would be very grateful to receive any donations of tins, dried or other non-perishable foods. **Please can you ensure the foods are not 'out of date'.**

Please send items into school from Monday 2nd October 2023 via your child's class. We will be donating the items to the Stevenage Food Shed after our Harvest Assembly.

The children would like to invite you to watch their **assembly via Livestorm** on **Friday 6th October at 10.00am.**

Parents will be sent a Livestorm link via email asking them to register to watch the assembly live. After the live session a recording of the assembly will be automatically emailed for you to view. Please DO NOT share this recording. Please ensure you have an up to date email address registered with the school office.

We hope you can join us virtually for our Harvest Assembly!

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

J Massey

Mrs Massey
Deputy Headteacher.



Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































